THE TWIN FALLS HOUSING AUTHORITY
REGULAR MEETING * September 8%, 2020

The Board of Commissioners were scheduled to meet September 8" at 12:00 p.m. via conference call. However
due to illness and travel, we were unable to meet the number for a Quorum. The meeting was cancelled with
plans to take care of business at the regularly scheduled October meeting.
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